
 

 

 

 

14 June 2019 

Dear Parent / Guardian  

 

 

1. INSPECTION 

Please take note that inspection will be done again as soon as school re-opens for the new 

term. The pullover is compulsory for all the boys and also for the girls if they are wearing 

pants. If a learner is not wearing his/her pullover, Mrs Heystek, Dr Krause and Mr Müller 

have the authority to give such a learner 50 demerits.  

According to our policy it is compulsory for learners to wear winter uniform until 31 August. 

The winter uniform consists of the following: 

 Boys wear slacks of which the hem is at least 20cm, a jersey / pullover, school tie and 

blazer. 

 Girls, when wearing a dress, must wear black tights, a longsleeved shirt, blazer and a 

school tie. 

 With slacks the girls wear a longsleeved shirt, jersey / pullover, school tie and blazer. 

 A longsleeved jersey may never be worn without a blazer. 

 

2. GRADE 10 AND 11 CAMPS 

The annual grade 10 camp will take place from 13 – 15 September 2019. The teachers 

nominated learners who have a loyalty scroll, participate in a school activity and whose 

demerits are acceptable. Congratulations to the learners who received invitations after the 

examinations today. The R1 100,00 must be paid by Monday, 2 September 2019.  

 

The grade 11 camp’s date unfortunately changed to 14 – 20 September 2019. The learners 

will be chosen next term. The learners must comply with the criteria as given in the school 

diary. The cost has not been finalized, but should be in the region of  R4000,00. 

 

3. HONEST LEARNERS 

Tristan McCrudden, Owen van den Berg, Astin Page, Tshepiso Chezi, Elizabeth Smith, Ryan 

Ball, Shouniez Duffey, Ronel Hattingh, Danya Kühn and Bevin van Zyl handed in cell 

phones, money and an EGD bag. Thank you! 

 

The school will re-open on 9 July 2019. We would like to wish everyone a pleasant holiday. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

MARTIE HEYSTEK 

PRINCIPAL    

LEADER IN COMPREHENSIVE EDUCATION 

CIRCULAR 9 (2019) 


